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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Camission
ATIN: Mr. W. B. Kenna, Chief

Region II Safequards Branch
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: RII:DWJ
70-1151/79-6

Gentlemen:

June 7, 1979

In response to your letter of May 14, 1979, concerning your inspection
of our facilities conducted April 24-27, 1979, and pursuant to the pro-
visions of Section 2.201 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Requlations, Westinghouse caments are transmitted
herewith as Appendix A. This appendix should be withheld fram public
disclosure in accardance with Section 2,790 (d) of the NRC's "Rules of
Practice", Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations.

If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please write to
Mr, H. Foster or me at the above address, or telephone eitlw:r of us on

(803) 776-2610,
Sincerely,
WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION
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W. L. Goodwin, Manager
Regulatary bliance
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Mead D'Amore, Manager
Manufacturing and Cclumbia Plant
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